
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298

Brandon Liddell September 24, 2018
Pacific Gas and Electric
245 Market Street
San Francisco, California 94105
(Email: BxLg@pge.com)

Subject: Project Completeness Review –Pacific Gas and Electric Company Martin
Substation Extension/Egbert Switching Station Project
(Application No. 17-12-021)

Dear Mr. Liddell:

The Energy Division of the California Public Utility Commission (CPUC) has completed its review of
Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E’s) application, including the Proponent's Environmental Assessment (PEA)
dated December 28, 2017, and the subsequent responses to data requests for the Martin Substation
Extension/Egbert Switching Station Project. The CPUC's Information and Criteria List and PEA Checklist
were used as a basis for evaluating completeness and ensuring that the CPUC can complete environmental
review of the proposed project as required by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). Based on
review of all information provided, CPUC finds that the PEA and subsequent data requests are sufficiently
complete to enable CPUC to independently analyze the environmental effects of this project.

The CPUC and its consultant reserve the ability to ask further clarifying questions as the environmental
review proceeds. PG&E’s response will be important in providing an accurate analysis of the project for
CEQA purposes.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact me at
(415) 703-1956 or eric.chiang@cpuc.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

_________________________________
Eric Chiang
Energy Division, Project Manager
California Public Utilities Commission

cc: Brandon Liddell (PG&E: via email)
Wendy Worthey and Rica Nitka (Dudek: via email)


